
Monday, April 29, 2024 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Juniors:  Do you want to have a Home Lunch 
Pass during your Senior year?  If so, remember that your 
attendance this semester will determine if that is possible.  
In order to be eligible to get your Home Lunch Pass, you 
can not have more than a combined total of 10 unexcused 
tardies and absences.  Also, you must have 160 credits at 
the end of your Junior year to get your Home Lunch Pass. 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Do you need to find your Senior 
Boards outfit?  Or something special for Graduation?  
Dons Closet currently has business attire available.  Come 
by Room 510 to check out the selection of suits, slacks, 
dresses and business attire. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Seniors that attended DeAnza Elementary 
School:  There is a scholarship opportunity available to 
you.  Please see Ms. Graciano in the Counseling Office for 
the application.  The scholarship is due on Friday, May 
3rd.   

Athletics 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Attention all girls interested in playing Summer Basketball 
for you Beastly Dons:  Try-outs will be held on Tuesday, 
April 30th and Wednesday, May 1st, in the S.V.H.S. Gym 
at 7:00pm.  Please bring proper shoes, shorts, t-shirt and 
water.  Come ready to play and have a fun time.  Please 
complete your athletic packet at homecampus.com or see 
Ms. Garcia in the Athletics Office for questions about 
athletic clearance.  If you have any about try-outs, come to 
Room 318 to talk to Coach Duck or Room 413 to talk to 
Coach G.  We look forward to seeing you out there!! 
 
 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

 

A.V.I.D. 

Monday, April 29, 2024  

Hey Dons:  Great News!  AVID is still accepting applica-
tions for next school year.  If you are currently a freshman 
or sophomore, we have space for you in AVID 10 & 11.  
Sophomore year is really tough.  AVID 10 will help you to 
avoid the dreaded “Sophomore Slump” and stay on track 
academically.  Junior year is even harder.  AVID 11 will 
surround you with motivated juniors who want to make 
their junior year a success. 
If you are looking for extra academic support or just want 
to belong to a program that is really more of a family, then 
apply to AVID today.  Speak to any AVID teacher for more 
information.  You can also check out our AVID Instagram 
page @sv.avid for access to the online application.  We 
hope to see more S.V. students in the AVID classroom next 
year! 

Group B 

has duty this week 


